
In this virtual workshop, board members will learn their role in the budget process and how it

relates to the board’s mission and vision for the school system.

Major topics covered during this session include:

• School Finance Basics

• Local, State and Federal Funds

• The Budget Process

• Effective Budget Presentations

• Factors Affecting a Budget and Building Support for the Budget

• School Board’s Role in Effective School Finance Management

Register today! You do not want to miss out on this informative workshop.

VSBA Budget Training: The Board’s Role in Developing
the School Budget
May 6, 2021

Virtual Workshop

Earn 3 VSBA Academy Credits 



2021 BUDGET WORKSHOP REFUND AND CANCELLATION POLICY

Substitution of an individual may be made at any time. If a meeting or conference is canceled and/or

postponed registration fees will be automatically transferred to the rescheduled date of the conference. If

attendees are unable to attend the rescheduled date, a substitution can be made, or the recording of the

conference will be supplied to the registered individual. Registrations will not be refunded. If you can not

attend the conference the recording will be provided to you afterward for your viewing.   

Registration: 

Registration for VSBA meetings is only open to VSBA members and affiliate members. Please reach out

to your school division clerk to register for this event. For affiliate members, please reach out to Mrs. Kim

Hodges for registration at khodges@vsba.org. 

Cost: $175 per registration (multiple registrations needed if viewing from multiple devices/locations,

VSBA Academy Credit Points will NOT be awarded for any individual not registered)

Please mail payment to:

VSBA 200 Hansen Road, Suite 2 Charlottesville, VA 22911

Helpful Virtual Workshop Tips  

1. Make sure to log into the virtual workshop five to ten minutes before the event is scheduled to start.  

2. Be an active participant! Our presenters love to receive questions, it lets them know that you are paying

attention. You can use the chat feature that will be found on the right hand side of your screen.  

3. Be respectful, make sure when using the chat feature keep your contributions helpful and respectful of

the host and other participants.  

4. Provide Feedback. It can be hard for a presenter to get feedback in a webinar format. Afterward make

sure to fill out our survey so the presenters know everyone’s experience! 

Workshop Starts

Dr. Michael Thornton, Consultant, VSBA

Workshop Continues

Adjournment

Questions?  Contact

Mikaela Coffey at 

Mikaela@vsba.org 

10:00 am

Agenda

11:45 am

1:00 pm

Thursday, May 6, 2021

11:30 am Break

Now Available: 

Pay with Credit Card!


